
WE WANT TO INFORM YOU THAT OUR SCHOOL
WILL BE CONDUCTING MANDATORY
EVACUATION DRILLS OVER THE NEXT FEW
WEEKS. THESE DRILLS ARE AN IMPORTANT PART
OF OUR EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PLAN
AND AIM TO ENSURE THE SAFETY OF ALL
STUDENTS AND STAFF.

THE PURPOSE OF THESE DRILLS IS TO PREPARE
EVERYONE FOR EMERGENCIES WHERE QUICK
ACTION MAY BE REQUIRED.

PRACTICING THESE PROCEDURES HELPS US ALL
STAY CALM AND KNOW WHAT TO DO IN CASE
OF A REAL EMERGENCY.

THERE IS NO NEED FOR ALARM DURING THESE
DRILLS; THEY ARE SIMPLY A PRECAUTIONARY
MEASURE.

WE ENCOURAGE PARENTS TO TALK WITH THEIR
CHILDREN ABOUT THE DRILLS AND REASSURE
THEM THAT THIS IS JUST PRACTICE FOR THEIR
SAFETY.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS,
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE SCHOOL
OFFICE ON 02 6949 1208.
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